
Prairie State Bank & Trust will never initiate a request for sensitive information from you via email or 

over the phone (i.e., Social security number, personal ID, password, card number, PIN or account 

numbers). If you receive an email requesting this type of sensitive information, you should be suspicious 

of it. We strongly advice that you do not share your personal ID, password, PIN or account numbers with 

anyone under any circumstances.  

 


